
Here is what your neighborhood association has been doing so far in 2017.   

Continued contact with Councilman Keen and Parish:  CENA hosted a meet and greet with Councilman 

Keen earlier in the year on behalf of the neighborhood residents and continues to correspond with Mr. Keen 

about road work, drainage, and the sewer project.  CENA periodically attends Livingston Parish Council 

Meetings on behalf of the neighborhood. Neighborhood roads have been added to the Priority Lists for 

repaving and it is anticipated the roads will be repaved sometime in 2018.  In the meantime, road patches have 

been done.  CENA continues to receive updates from the sewer district on the sewer expansion project.  The 

latest report showed the estimated completion date being August 30, 2017.  CENA also continues contact with 

Gravity Drainage as needed in regards to drainage and ditches.   

Entrance Improvements:  In the Spr ing, CENA hired a contractor  to pressure wash the front of the 

brick walls to remove mold and mildew.  Holiday decorations were provided for 4th of July.  Efforts to 

improve the health of the Crepe Myrtle trees at the entrance are being sought by administering fertilizer. 

Safety and Security:  CENA continues to repor t street lights out to DEMCO as needed.  Children at 

Play signs have been installed at various locations throughout the neighborhood.  CENA has been in contact 

with LPSO in regards to issues with speeding on neighborhood streets and were advised that a request would 

be sent for additional patrol. CENA has been researching options for security cameras at the front entrance and 

anticipates to have a camera installed by year’s end.  Plans are underway for fundraising to help in the costs of 

the security camera project.  Servitude access from behind our neighborhood has been restricted. The bridge 

over the creek adjacent to the pond was removed by the parish.  CENA will be installing a No Soliciting/No 

Loitering sign at the entrance.  Once again, CENA plans to have LPSO patrol the neighborhood on Halloween 

during Trick or Treat hours.   

Community Garage Sale:  CENA sponsored a community garage sale ear lier  in the year .   

Website: Creation of a neighborhood website to provide neighborhood information. 

Can you afford $6.25 per month?  That’s only 
$75 per year.  CENA needs the support of the 
residents of Creekside Estates to continue to 
move forward.   The Board of Directors are 
committed to ensuring Creekside Estates remains 
a safe and secure place to live.  There is so much 
we could accomplish together.  If you are 
interested in becoming a member or just want to 
send a donation please contact us at 
c r e e k s i d e e s t a t e s h o a 7 0 7 2 6 @ g m a i l . c o m . 
Membership information is available on our 
website.   
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Do you have any comments or suggestions for the  
neighborhood association?  We would like to hear 
from you.  Please email us at  

creeksideestateshoa70726@gmail.com and let us 
know what you’re thinking.   

CENA Board of Directors 

 Anthony Shamis, President
 Tom Spiers, Vice President 

Krista Adams, Secretary/Treasurer 
Jack Cruise, Director  

www.creekside-estates.org 


